
From: Green, Gwendolyn
To: Uswa, Wanda P. <Uswa_WandaP@scdps.state.sc.us>

Adams, Marcia S. <Adams_MarciaS@scdps.state.sc.us>
CC: Valenta, Val <Val.Valenta@scdmv.net>

Phelps, Annie L. <Phelps_AnnieL@scdps.state.sc.us>
Patterson, Hattie C. <Hattie.Patterson@SCDMV.net>
Rivers, Shirley H. <Rivers_ShirleyH@scdps.state.sc.us>

Date: 12/15/2003 4:19:31 PM
Subject: Expedited Fees

Attachments: EXPEDITED FEES PROCESS.doc

Marcia,

Per your request, I worked with Shirley to finalize the attached “procedure” based upon the comments received on the prior 
draft. Please note that there was no prior procedural memo on this issue until Shirley's October draft.

While reviewing section 36.15 , it appears to me that DMV should not limit the expedited fee process to just the area of 
Titles and Registrations. We all can talk more about this at a later date.
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